
We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Becky 

Curnow on her appointment and offer her a warm welcome to 

Mousehole School. Becky will be working with our Year 1 children 
next year.  
 

A special note from our librarian Liz Liston, could ALL Library 
Books be returned before the end of term.  We need to log 

everything and move all our books up to the new library area in the 
Lookout Room. 
 

Our new school jumpers and cardigans will be 
available in September. Please remember to 
check the information pages of our website so 

you know the school’s  expectations for School 
Uniform. Please be assured that all the equipment your children 
will need for lessons is provided by the school. If you want to buy 
your child a pencil case, please keep it a sensible, practical size.   

Diary Dates for information: 
 Wednesday, 23rd July, Last day of term and start of the 

summer holidays. 
 Monday, 8th September, Start of Autumn term. 
 Monday, 27th October, Start of half term week. 
 Monday, 3rd November, School CLOSED for staff training. 
 Tuesday, 4th November, School CLOSED for staff training. 
 Friday, 19th December, Last day of term and break for the 

Christmas holidays. 
 Monday, 5th January 2015, start of the spring term. 
Don’t forget, dates can be found on the events page of our website. 
You can also find useful papers and information on the website. 
www.mousehole.cornwall.sch.uk or search for Mousehole School. 

Have a fantastic summer holiday! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours 
confidence, respect and a love of learning and prepares 

children for the challenges and adventures of life. 
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Thank you Dan for helping us make our cork boats 




